
An update from Quality 
Assurance Department

Dear Students,

The update for last week focused on ‘Prevent Strategy’.

The policy focuses on ‘Prevent Duty’ and the importance of collaborative working 

between college staff, local authorities, police, other educational institutions, 

policy makers and health providers to identify, detect and safeguard vulnerable 

people throughout the organisation. 

The update for this week focuses on ‘Recruitment, Selection and Admission Policy’.

The aim of this policy is to ensure that the College has a transparent, reliable, fair 

and inclusive recruitment, selection and admissions systems which support the 

College in widening access to a diverse body of prospective students who are 

able to complete their studies judged by their achievements and/or their potential. 

Purnima  Mehta

Quality Assurance Manager

Nelson College London

The link to the policy on NCL website is as follows: 
https://nelsoncollege.ac.uk/sites/default/files/inline-files/Recruitment%2C%20Selection%20and%20Admisson%20Policy%20ver%204.2PM.pdf

https://nelsoncollege.ac.uk/sites/default/files/inline-files/Recruitment%2C Selection and Admisson Policy ver 4.2PM.pdf

